STATE OF WASHINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

Northwest Regional Ofﬁce o 3790 160th Avenue-SE ¢ Bellevue, Washingtorr 98008-5452 = (425) 649-7000

CERTIFIED MAIL
7005 1820 0000 6708 7096

May 24, 2008

Mr. Kevin Daniels

First & Utah Street Associates, LLC
2401 Utah Ave. S. Ste 305

Seattle, WA 98134

Dear M1 Kevin Daniels:

Re:  Notification of Pending Inactive Determination Status for the following Hazardous
Waste Site enrolled in the Voluntary Cleanup Program:

Site Name: Sears Roebuck & Co 1009 (Former)
Site Address: 76 S. Lander St, Seattle
Facility/Site No.: 31119824

VCP No.: NW1744
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- This is a follow-up to the Notification of Pending Inactive Determmatlon letter (Notification letter)
we sent to you on April 24, 2008. The Notification letter quuested a site status update from you.
within 30 days of the date of the letter. Because we did not receive the update by May 23, 2008 we
are Iemovmg your site fiom the Voluntary Cleanup Program (VCP).

The status of this site has been updated in Department of Ecology’ s database of contaminated sites.
Once you are ready to putsue cleanup activities, you are welcome to reapply to the VCP. If you
have any questions you may reach me at 425-649-7038.

Sincerely,

7ZW/4_,.../

Russ Olsen
VCP Unit Supervisor
Toxic Cleanup Program
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ce: Kevin Daniels, Property Owner
Site Files, Ecology-
Dolores Mitchell, Ecology
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